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Club Duties

If you are unable to fulfill your duty,
PLEASE FIND A REPLACEMENT,
then let the meeting chair know.

February 9%, 2022
Front Door Greeters:
Anna Jones & Daryl Knievel

Front-of-House:
Sher Holubowich

Invocation:
Terry Rogers

SERVE TO CHANGE LIVES

Weekly Wake-up

Introductions:

Randall Taylor Meeting Notes:

. Bill Hardy
Rotary Minute:

Upcoming Programs

February 9" — Ken Hammer, Building Sustainable Rotary Partnerships
February 16" — Rotary Information Meeting
February 23 — Rita Innamorati, Executive Director, Volunteer Nanaimo

Mike Holyk

50/50:
Patrick Maguire & Bonnie Murrell

Sgt at Arms
Kris Rongve

February 16", 2022,

Front Door Greeters:
Denise Larson & Doug Lum

Front-of-House:
Sher Holubowich

Invocation:
Duane Seibel

Introductions:

Dave Thompson [ peeting Notes:

Rotary Minute: Robb Mowbray
Anna Jones

50/50:
Patrick Maguire / Bonnie Murrell

Sgt at Arms:
Sher Holubowich

February 23", 2022

Front Door Greeters:
Patrick Maguire & San Mahara

Front-of-House:
Sher Holubowich

Invocation:
Randall Taylor

Introductions:

Donna Allen Meeting Notes:

Rotary Minute: | Tery Rogers

Meetings by Zoom Until Further Notice...
Our regular meetings will held via Zoom only until provincial health orders
allow us to do otherwise.

Dear Nanaimo Daybreak Rotary Club Members,

In this holiday season, | want to thank you for the gifts you have been
giving all year long - your hard-earned resources, your time and energy,
and your prayers for our students and for our organization.

Thank you for investing in Cindy's life to ensure that she is not only
able to hope for a more prosperous future but will also be able to
create a future in which she has the capacity to invest in others. All
our students understand the concept of "Paying it Forward" and look
forward to someday being able to help lift someone else out of
poverty! As you know, Cindy was the first president of our Rotary
Interact club, formed in August, 2020. So she has already
demonstrated her heart to serve!

Cindy has known for some time that she wants to become a systems
engineer. As you know, she has worked hard to be at the top of her
class, even winning an award of high academic achievement. She is
excited about the prospect of heading to university in January, 2023!

| wish you all a lovely holiday season and | look forward to your
continued support for Cindy in 2022.

Wishing you many blessings in the New Year!

Vicki Horsfield, Executive Director

Creating Opportunities for Guatemalans

Website: www.creatingopportunitiesforguatemalans.org/
www.facebook.com/CreatingOpportunitiesforGuatemalans

Link to Daybreak Calendar...daybreakrotary.ca/events/

Sunshine Ladies reminder... A reminder...If any members know of another member who is
ill or who has had a death in the family, please let our Sunshine Ladies, Sher or Donna
know, so that they can send out a card on behalf of the club. Thank you.

Please send content and photos for the Weekly Wake-up to robbmowbray(AT)telus.net

Denise Larson

50/50:
Patrick Maguire & Bonnie Murrell

Sgt at Arms
Daryl Knievel

Club Birthdays Club Anniversaries
Feb 11 Jill Mont No Anniversaries this week.
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Meeting Notes — February 2"9,2022 by Robb Mowbray, photos by Jodi Rogers
Chair Janice Krall

Guests - Notta a one

Invocation - Kris Rongve

Rotary Minute - Bill Brendon admirably stepped in...

Announcements
Janice Krall advised that the Lunar New Year is the Year of the Tiger, which Janice believes is very
appropriate for what we have gone through. February is also Black History month. Janice advised that
Nanaimo Literacy was just vandalized and all the area 4 clubs stepped in to repair the damage. Our club
contributed $650 including $150 contributed personally by Terry Gwilliam.

Ev Boegh reminded us of the Coldest Night of the Year fundraiser scheduled for February 26/22. Many
Rotary clubs have taken up the challenge.

Patrick confirmed that our Shredding Event has been moved to May 28/22, as it previously conflicted
with the District Leadership Assembly. Graham advised we will have a bottle drive that day, as well.
Dawne Anderson informed the club that the Salvation Army has the following fundraisers scheduled:
April - Blueberry bush sale

May — Mothers’ Day High Tea (volunteers needed) Rotary - The Rotary Leadership Model
June - golf tourney

Guest Speaker

Ken Hammer, our very own ADG, provided a summary of a
presentation he made in Brussels October 2017 investigating the
success of Rotary Leadership. Key points included the strong
bond in individual Rotary Clubs through fellowship, the annual rotation of Club leadership and the very
strong training provided by Rotary at all levels...A very insightful Question and Answer session then
occurred...

%
i - ®
Rotary The Leadership Interviews Rotary Results — What Can We Learn? E
Why is Rotary leadership so successful?

« Value of NGO leadership models  * Relational phenomenon
+ Powerful vision, common theme,  * Leadership opportunities at all « Character and integrity { Focatan fsbombinfickovenhip

passion levels . Mix wre and adaptability
* Effective training at all levels —role  * Training related to strategic plan * Vision, passwon and purpose
specific & related to strategic plan be gl

7 cters
* Succession planning

+ dentify snd imvite

+ Rotate and ladder

* Getting things done

* Built-in turnover ~ new ideas
+ Continuity and succession planning

* Diversity and openness
at all levels - 3-year commitment

« Focus on fellowship - building

* Like-minded people — ethically relationships
driven - volunteers

* Results oriented

* Leadership plans at all levels

Birthdays and Anniversaries
None

Sergeant-at-Arms Daryl Knievel

Darryl imposed an Advertising fine on Dawne and then Happy
bucks were solicited. .

We then recited the Four Way Test and off we went.

Rotary Club Meetings

Monday — Parksville, Bayside Inn, Noon
1st, 2nd, 3rd Tuesday — Nanaimo North, Nanaimo Golf Club, 6:10 pm “A“ A
Wednesday — Nanaimo Oceanside, Nanaimo Golf Club 5 p.m.

Thursday — Lantzville — ABC Restaurant on Mary Ellen Drive, 7 a.m. GREAT WE!K!

Friday — Nanaimo — Coast Bastion Inn, 12:15 p.m.

Rotary Contacts
Club President:
Janice Krall
Past President:
Anna Jones
Vice President:
Rod Mont
Club Secretary:
Bonnie Murrell
Club Treasurer:
Anna Jones
Club President Elect:
Graham Calder

International Service Director:
Graham Calder/Wayne Peddie
Community Service Director:
Jodi Rogers
Youth Service Director:
Terry Gwilliam
Club Service Director:
Denise Davidson
Member Service Director:
Ev Boegh

Bulletin Editor:
Robb Mowbray

Assistant Governor Area 4:
Ken Hammer
District Governor 2021-2022:
Lorna Curtis
RI President 2021-2022:
Shekhar Mehta

Make-ups
To ensure that your make-up
information is properly recorded,
send any info on extra meetings
attended, extra committee work,
service projects, online work, etc.
to Denise Davidson.

Four Way Test
1. Is it the TRUTH?
2. Is it FAIR to all concerned?

3. Will it build GOODWILL and
BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?

4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all
concerned?
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